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Hello Transportation Commission:

My name is John Elliott, and I own the house at 17 S. Midvale, and have been living there since 1999.  I love living
here.  I am a retired librarian.

My neighbor informed me of the plan for a “bikes only” lane that would prohibit parking in front of our houses.

Are you on drugs?    No, no, no, and no.  Anything connected with our mayor is idiotic.  Shouldn’t she be working
at some nonprofit where she could inflict less harm on society?   Where are guests supposed to park?  Trades
people?    Oh, that. 

If this is the case, I will fight thing tooth and nail.  Stupid, stupid, stupid.  Leave it as it is.

Much like the “mall” for State St.  What a stupid idea that is.   It’s a working street.  I work at Paul’s Books, and I’m
on State St. nearly every day.  Where are the deliver trucks supposed to go?  There are no alleys.  Again, oh, that.

The mayor is an idiot.

Unhappily yours…

John Elliott
17 S. Midvale Blvd.
Madison, WI
53705

608-232-1846
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